
 

 

Friday 28 July, 2017 

Watkins Road closure for level crossing upgrade works 

Arc Infrastructure wishes to advise that Watkins Road in Mundijong will be closed at the 
railway crossing for a day in early August for level crossing maintenance. 

Details are as follows: 

• On Friday 4th August a stop/slow scenario will be implemented with a speed reduction to 
40km/h. 

• From 6am to 6pm on Saturday 5th August a full road closure will be implemented. 
 
A detour will be provided via Paterson St, Keirnam St, South Western Hwy and via Wright Rd, Randell 
Rd and Lampiter Drive. 
 
Local Residents will have full access to their properties with traffic controllers assisting with movement 
in and around site. 
 
We ask that motorists take this into account for any travel plans during these times, and apologise for 
any inconvenience caused.  
 
For further information please contact Project Engineer Simon Topp on 0428 566 124. 
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